From: Smith, Cory, EMNRD

To: "Cheryl Weston"; Kelly, Jonathan, EMNRD
Cc: Kandis Roland

Subject: RE: DAY B 1 - INC

Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 8:46:00 AM
All,

Reviewed BGT on file, Operator filed in error, OCD Concurs based on well file/photos/inspections review. BGT Closed at Operators request no
further action required.

Please keep a copy of this email for your records as a hard copy will not be sent to you.
Thank you,

Cory Smith e Environmental Specialist
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos | Aztec, NM 87410

505.334.6178 x115 | ley,Smith(a)st@tg nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

From: Cheryl Weston <cweston@hilcorp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 2:18 PM

To: Smith, Cory, EMNRD <Cory.Smith@state.nm.us>; Kelly, Jonathan, EMNRD <Jonathan.Kelly@state.nm.us>
Cc: Kandis Roland <kroland@hilcorp.com>

Subject: [EXT] FW: DAY B 1 - INC

Cory/Jonathan:

A BGT permit was filed for the below well by Burlington Resources in 2008 but no BGT is onsite currently or historically. Prior OCD inspection did
not indicate the presence of a BGT as found by Jonathan Kelly.

HEC would like to request the C-144 BGT permit be closed as it was submitted by clerical error.
Thanks,

Cheryl Weston
Hilcorp Energy
SIS Regulatory

From: Cheryl Weston

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 3:25 PM

To: Cary Green <cgreen@hilcorp.com>; Curtis House <chouse@hilcorp.com>; Jerry Saiz <jsaiz@hilcorp.com>; Jeff Kirks <jkirks@hilcorp.com>
Cc: Kandis Roland <kroland@hilcorp.com>; Clara Cardoza <ccardoza@hilcorp.com>

Subject: DAY B 1 - INC

Today's Date: 10/30/2020

Well Name: DAY B 1 Location: Sec: 07 Twn: 027N ’ Rng: 008W UL: A

API Number: 30.045.06701 Footage: 1140' FNL & 1175' FEL

Operator: Hilcorp Energy Company Area/Run/MSO: 09 0900 ’J eff Kirks

Meter #: 70-624-01 Pipeline: ENT

INC Number: JK.OCD.103020.5 Agency: OCD Inspector: Jonathan Kelly

Type of INC: Verbal Photos Required: Yes Due Date: 1/28/2021

Issue of Concern: Well file reyiew found a C-144 BGT registratiqn, inspection records. only note an AGT. Please review HEC records
and work with Cory to properly close out permit. **Please confirm if AGT on location.

Thanks,

Cheryl Weston

San Juan South Regulatory
505-564-0779
cweston@hilcorp.com
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HI lilcorp Energy Company

The information contained in this email message is confidential and may be legally privileged and is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not an intended recipient
or if you have received this message in error, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copy of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please
immediately notify us by return email or telephone if the sender's phone number is listed above, then promptly and permanently delete this message.

While all reasonable care has been taken to avoid the transmission of viruses, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that the onward transmission, opening, or use of this message and any
attachments will not adversely affect its systems or data. No responsibility is accepted by the company in this regard and the recipient should carry out such virus and other checks as it considers
appropriate.




